
Councilwoman Jolene Ivey invited the Coalition 
for Public Safety Training in Schools, Inc. (CPSTS) 
to celebrate, with food and fun, to welcome the 2023-
2024 school year. The event was held at the Kentland 
Community Center under the early evening sky. Smells 
of tacos to barbeque, to fried catfish and meat patties, 
drifted pass the CPSTS tent. The menu also featured a list 
of fresh lemonades and Italian Ice. There was plenty of 
resource information, music, giveaways, and even roller 
skating.

Several interested students and parents stopped by 
for information about the Driver Education Scholarship. 
Those without eligible students took information for 

other family members or friends. Our tent even caught the attention of a College Park Academy 
(CPA) Board member. With a single glance at the enrollment statistics for Driver Education from 
CPA students, CPSTS told to expect that number to increase, significantly. 

CPSTS support to these types of events not only demonstrates how we utilize funding provided 
by County leaders but allows us direct contact with the communities we serve. Our participation 
enables us to spread the word about CPSTS, link with other committed organizations, and build 
upon and expand our brand. Most importantly, it’s a chance for all members to see firsthand the 
impact our service to others has on so many.

My thanks to Mr. Taylor and Ms. Boston – Never would have made it without you!

D. Robinson, September 6, 2023

Food Truck Festival
Kentland Community Center, Landover, MD
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